
PEAINE TOWNSHIP 
* * * * * 

BEAVER ISLAND EMERGENCY SERVICES AUTHORITY 
 
 

The Peaine Township Board is soliciting letters of interest from 
individuals willing to serve on the board of the Beaver Island 
Emergency Services Authority. 
 
Applicants should submit their letter of interest to: 
 

Doug Tilly 
Peaine Township Supervisor 

P.O. Box 26 
Beaver Island MI 49782 

 
Letters of interest may also be submitted via email to 
peainetownship@gmail.com 
 

Letters of interest must be received by July 9th, 2021. 
 
For additional information contact Peaine Township Supervisor, Doug 
Tilly  at 231.330.0614 or at peainetownship@gmail.com. 
 
 

 
 


